
Did you know…Part I – “The purpose and intent of The 
Celebrators is to provide fellowship and comradeship for 
the senior residents living in Celebration. The organization 

is committed to furthering and fostering the philosophy of Celebration through education, 
lifelong learning, volunteer service and recreational activities.” We are all familiar with 
the club’s focus on education through our monthly speakers and our participation in the 
Foundation’s Lifelong Learning program. We also enjoy a wide variety of social activities 
that range from lunches to day trips to cruises. But what about volunteerism?
June 21-30, 2024, U.S. Army Training & Doctrine Command will host the Department of 
Defense Warrior Games bringing together hundreds of injured active duty and veteran 
military members to compete in adaptive sports as part of their recovery. This year 
marks the 14th anniversary of this competition that highlights the exceptional physical 
skills and mental toughness of our wounded service members. Each branch of the armed 
forces, including U.S. Special Operations Command, will be represented. AARP needs 3-4 
volunteers on each of the 10 days to man their table at the "Sponsor Expo" event and is 
asking for our help. For more information on how you can assist, please email Yazmin 
Alfonso at alfonso@aarp.org. Your thoughtful consideration is appreciated.
The votes are in! – It’s time to start planning another cruise! During our April meeting, 
those that were in attendance were given a choice of 3 cruise options in January, 2025. 
All were 7 night adventures but with different cruise lines and destinations – Western 
Caribbean, Eastern Caribbean or Caribbean/ Bahamas. And the winner is…a voyage through 
the Eastern Caribbean on Celebrity’s Equinox departing on Saturday, the 25th from Port 
Canaveral. We are in the early planning stages, so more details will be forthcoming. Watch 
our Weekly Updates for additional information. You can also add your name to the list by 
responding to the email if you weren’t at the meeting and would like to sail with us!
Did you know…Part II – In my humble opinion, the month of May seems to have an 
inordinate number of “Days” celebrating all kinds of food and drink. For instance, this 
month’s calendar includes National observances lauding Apple Pie, Buttermilk Biscuits, 
Cheese Soufflé, Devil’s’ Food Cake, Empanadas, Fruit Cocktail, Grape Popsicles, Hoagies…
the list goes on. Even Pickles have their own day in May! Pucker up!

MEMBER MEETING:
NEXT MEETING:

LUNCH AT "THE CLUB":
LET'S DO LUNCH:

SOCIAL HOUR: 

DINNER OUT:

1st Wednesday of the month
May 1
Town Hall
851 Celebration Ave
Doors open at 9:00 a.m. 
Meeting starts at 9:30 a.m.
Bring your own beverage…we’ll 
supply the sweet treats!

1st Saturday after the month
2nd Monday of the month
3rd Tuesday of the month  
(subject to change) 
4th Thursday of the month

Please note that the following “dates” are subject to change or 
cancellation based on possible scheduling conflicts with other 

Celebrator events or activities.
DUES ARE STILL ONLY $15 ANNUALLY 
the best deal in town!

For more information, please call 
321-939-2594 or visit our website, 
www.thecelebrators.org.

REGULAR 
MONTHLY 
SCHEDULE

Happy Mother's Day!
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